
The following presentations were made at the annual AOTA Conference in Nashville in April 

2015. 

 

 Dr. Orley Templeton, adjunct faculty, presented a poster session called "Working toward 

Success: An Interdisciplinary Approach to Addressing Work Readiness." 

 Dr. Jessica Piatak, adjunct faculty, along with MU OT graduate Rachel Thompson, 

presented a poster entitled "Let's Laugh Together: Using Humor to Create Friendships." 

 Dr. Joseph Cipriani presented a poster in Nashville called- "Best Practices for 

International Service Learning: What Does the Literature Tell Us?" 

 Dr. Lauren Zack (adjunct faculty) and OT graduate students Kaitlyn Haldeman, John 

Ignatovich, Alyssa Leonard, Christopher Walters, Ashlee Ward presented a poster on 

"Development of a memory clinic for older adults: promoting productive aging." 

 Dr. Lalit Shah along with four weekend students Amy Costa, Ann Kumpf, Deidre 

Limongelli, and Briget Rischawy conducted a poster presentation titled "Use of Mobile 

Applications in Pediatric Occupational Therapy Settings." 

 Dr. Ellen McLaughlin and Dr. Lori Charney presented a poster named: "Effectiveness of 

Pairing Sensory and Social Skills Instruction to Improve the Social Participation of 

Children with ASD." 

 Dr. Grace Fisher gave a poster presentation entitled "My Sabbatical in Clinical Research 

Management at the Clinical Center of The National Institutes of Health."  

 


